
    

Weekly Newsletter
5th February 2024

We are committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding 

Deputy Child Protection Officers:  Kate Davenport, Lauren Stone 
Named Governor for Child Protection: James Beamish



    

Well done to our Year 5/6 girls 
football team who didn’t 
concede a single goal. The 
player of the night was Naeto 
for excellent dribbling and 
some key defensive blocks.

OLOTA 0 - 0 Oldway
OLOTA 1 -  0 Kings Ash Academy
 

What we did last Week! 



    

This week’s Gospel Value

Lord Jesus, 

Please bring your love and peace to our 
world. 

Help us to share your love with those 
around us.  

Grant us this through Christ our Lord.

Amen

There are many wonderful things about our 
world.  Sadly, however sometimes things do go 
wrong, and people don’t always treat others, or 
the planet with kindness and care. 

The world needs Jesus’ help to bring peace, love 
and care to the planet and to all the people. 

This week can you: 

● pray for an end to conflict and war that 
Jesus may bring His peace. 



    

Holy Angels After school Club

If you require an After school club place for your child in Holy Angels Pre-school, it is 
important that you  book them in prior to your child arriving at the pre-school door.  
After School club has a maximum number of children it can accept and there are 
occasions when it has been full and places are not available. Also, for your child's 
safety, it is important that Pre-school know to expect your child.

Further to the above, please let the school know if you have booked your child into 
After School club at Holy Angels Pre-school. Again, for their safety we need to know 
where the children are going at the end of each day. 



    

Whole school attendance this week 91.5% 

Current overall attendance 92.5%

This week’s trend ↓2.2% 96%



    

House Points - Weekly

Bevan House
       868

Stephenson House
1301

Pankhurst House
748

Thompson House
818



    

Awards last week
Class R
Willow
Robert
Isaac

Class 1
Sean
Libby
Ebube

Class 2
Tamara
Layton
Ayobami



    

Awards last week
Class 3
Harper
Ammar
Ashwal

Class 4
Antoni
Chinemerem
HollySt

Class 5
Zak
Toby
Layla S

Class 6
Whole Class



    

Attendance Reminders

If your child is sick please ring on the first day of absence by 
9.00 a.m. and every other day thereafter.   If you don’t do this we 
will ring you as we are required to check on the welfare of our 
pupils.   You must inform us of your child’s symptoms.  

Evidence of all medical appointments must be provided. 



    

School Meals

The cost of a school meal is currently £2.65. 

All meals must be ordered by midnight the day before via ParentPay. 

Please note that parents whose children are entitled to Free school meals or 
universal infant free school meals must also order their children's lunches in 
advance.



    

Monday - Multi Skills/Sports R,1,2,
Tuesday- Dodgeball 4,5,6
Wednesday - Netball 3,4,5,6
Thursday - Girls football 3,4,5,6
Friday - Boys football 3,4,5,6

The clubs are free and are available to book online via 
your ParentPay account.

Spring - After School Clubs Yr R-6



    

Nut free school!

Please be reminded that the school is a nut free zone.

Please check your child’s packed lunch before sending it in.   Children are not 
permitted to eat products containing nuts on the premises.

Nuts and peanuts can cause allergic reactions, which are sometimes severe, 
resulting in anaphylaxis. This can be life-threatening.

We insist on the school being a nut free zone to protect the children in our school 
who have this life threatening allergy.

Thank you for your understanding.



    

The library is open every day at hometime.    Please 
feel free to pop in after school to choose books with 
your child.   

We have books for sharing for younger children and 
the children’s Accelerated Reader books.  

Library Opening

Remember that research tells us  that the more children read 
for pleasure the higher their academic attainment will be.  
More information here!

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/284286/reading_for_pleasure.pdf


    

Upcoming Events

Tuesday 6th February Parents evening Year 1-6

Wednesday 7th February Parents evening Year R

Thursday 8th February Parents evening - All Classes

Friday 9th February After school bake sale



    

 

Contact us: 

Our Lady of the Angels, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB

Tel: 01803 613095 

Email: admin@olota.uk 

Website: ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk

We are committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding 

Deputy Child Protection Officers:  Kate Davenport, Lauren Stone 
Named Governor for Child Protection: James Beamish


